
 

 

What a wonderful week of 
fesƟve acƟviƟes we have en-
joyed! It was fantasƟc to see so 
many families join us for both 
the music recital and the KS1 
NaƟvity this week. Both were 
very special and brought such 
joy to everyone there. 
Thankyou to you all for all the 
support you have given our 
children through helping them 

pracƟse, making costumes and being their greatest cheerleaders. In worship, 
we lit our third candle on our Advent wreath, very appropriately the candle 
of joy. We reflected on the joy this season brings 
and how we can bring the giŌ of joy to others. 

We wish you all a joyous and enjoyable week-
end. 

With Best Wishes, Mrs Power 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK COMMENCING: 13th December 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 



KEY DATES UNTIL THE END OF TERM 
* 18th December—Christmas Lunch 

* 19th December—ChrisƟngle KS2 - 2p.m. 

* 20th December—Whole school cinema trip and last day of Autumn Term 

* 6th January 2025—INSET day school closed. 

 

 

Swimming Gala 2024 

Monday 9th December 2024 wriƩen by Eli and Nico 

Swimmers Eli, Nico, Alex, Lois, Corinne, Freja, Morven, AusƟn, Mary, Cricket, Sennen and Lola.  

People's thoughts about the gala  

Morven: It was really run and watching everyone in the races and having fun with my team mates and cheering everyone on. 

 AusƟn: I found it very run and enjoyable but I wish there were more races.  

Mary: I found it very fun and I would love to do it next year and I think the school are very modest about the races.  

Lois: I think the swimming gala was very nice and I think the year 5's will enjoy doing it next year.  

Cricket: It was fun but some Ɵme it was very cold, I think everybody really wanted to go.  

Corrine: I like watching the races and I like doing the races as well and I hope everyone will go next year.  

Lola: It was very fun and I want to do it again.  

Freja: I enjoyed the swimming gala it was a great way to have fun and swim.  

Eli: I loved going to the swimming gala with my friends and cheering everyone on in their races. I think my favourite part 
about the gala was having fun with my fiends in the last year at this school  

Nico: I loved it because I was with all my friends and cheering everyone on.  

Mrs Wilcox: It was lovely to see the children show great support for one another.  

Drum roll please ..................... We WON!! This was the second year in a row that we won.  

 

SWIMMING GALA 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

 



Sports News 

We have had a very exciƟng sporƟng week this week. On Thursday, 
the sports academy children took part in 3x3 basketball tournament 
involving teams from across Cornwall. It was very compeƟƟve but 
the children maintained their composure and we managed to finish 
in second place of 10 schools.  

On Monday a group of Flushing children took part in the annual swimming gala at Truro school. 
The children's support and encouragement of one another was excellent and we came out win-
ners od the whole compeƟƟon! Special menƟon has to go to Sennen and Lola for whom this was 
their first ever experience of a swimming gala. 

Well done to all the children who represented the school so well across there 2 events: Morven, 
Alex.B., Alex.M., AusƟn, Arlo, Corinne, Freja, Nico, Eli, Lois,  Mary, Sennen, Lola, Cricket. I'd also 
like to thank the parents who took Ɵme out of their busy schedules to transport the children and 
make it possible for us to aƩend these exciƟng events. 

Mrs Wilcox 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 

Jelly fish class styling out their Christmas Jumpers . Thank you to all 
those parents who donated to Save the children. 

 

Dolphins are in need of your help……….. Do you have any spare wool, if so please 
could you bring it into school by next Tuesday.  Thank you 

ScholasƟc Books 

 

A huge thank you to all the parents and 
families who supported our recent Scholas-
Ɵc book fair. 

Thank you to your generosity, all the clas-
ses will benefit from new books in the class 
libraries in the new year. 

 

 



Music Recital 

On Tuesday aŌernoon the children who have been having music lessons treated us all to a wonderful music aŌernoon. 

 

 


